
PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

Joint meeting with Township and School 

3-29-17   6:00 p.m. 

 

City Members Present: Clint Braun, Michelle Beltz, Darin Sprague and Patricia Des Jardins 

Twp. Rec:  Laura Horkey, Kenneth Ewald, Randy Britt, Mike Seigfried & Levi Zagorski.  

City Employees:  Troy Hartz & Jamie Learman 

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the resurfacing of the tennis courts at the school.  

The current agreement states that the City, Township & School split the costs of maintainence.  

The cost to resurface and repair the courts is $16,455.  This will cost each entity $5,485 plus any 

additional costs.  The committee was all in favor of recommending to the Council to fix the 

courts at a cost not to exceed $6,000. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman Office Admin. / Clerk                          Clint Braun, Chairperson 


